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Jeff Watson

From: Matt Morton <mmorton@cityofcleelum.com>
Sent: Monday, February 25, 2013 12:46 PM
To: 'Anne Watanabe'
Cc: Jeff Watson
Subject: RE: Central Cascades BLA in the UGA

 
Jeff, 
 
The City has no issue with the proposal. Thank you. 

 
 

 
Matthew Morton, ICMA Credentialed Manager 
City Administrator 
City of Cle Elum 
119 W. First Street 
Cle Elum, WA 98922 
(P) 509.674.2262  (F) 509.674.4097 
mmorton@cityofcleelum.com 
 
 
 

From: Anne Watanabe [mailto:annew@inlandnet.com]  
Sent: Monday, February 25, 2013 12:11 PM 
To: Matt Morton 
Cc: Jeff Watson 
Subject: Fwd: Central Cascades BLA in the UGA 
 
Hi Matt: 
Will you please send Jeff Watson a quick email to let him know the City has no problems with Central 
Cascades' proposed BLA? We're creating 2 five-acre parcels within the 90-acre UGA area.   When we met on 
Feb. 1st you indicated the City had no concerns and you would let Jeff know so he can process the BLA.  He's 
waiting for a quick response for his records. 
If you could let him know, that would be greatly appreciated. 
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Thank you! 
Anne 
 
-------- Original Message --------  
Subject: Central Cascades BLA in the UGA 

Date: Tue, 05 Feb 2013 10:35:00 -0800 
From: Anne Watanabe <annew@inlandnet.com> 

To: Matt Morton <mmorton@cityofcleelum.com>
CC: Jeff Watson <jeff.watson@co.kittitas.wa.us> 

 

Hi Matt: 
Thanks again for your time the other day.  Regarding the Central  
Cascades BLA that includes a portion of the 90-acre UGA, please let Jeff  
Watson at the County know that you are OK with the proposed BLA so that  
he can complete his review.  I spoke with him this morning and he did  
not receive anything from you yet.  Thank you! 
Anne 


